
[bookmark: _Int_MozX6hcy]Dear Ms. Shumaila,
I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to propose a meaningful initiative for our campus that aligns with our commitment to sustainability.
I suggest we eliminate the use of plastic cups on campus. This movement will not only reduce our environmental impact but also promote a culture of responsibility and awareness among our community members.
Eliminating plastic cups can have a positive impact on our campus and beyond. Plastic cups contribute significantly to pollution, and by removing them, we can reduce our carbon footprint and limit plastic waste in landfills and waterways. Additionally, moving to alternative materials like glass or stainless steel can safeguard health and well-being by eliminating potential exposure to harmful chemicals found in plastic cups.
Moreover, this change presents a valuable learning experience for our students, empowering them to become supporters of sustainable living. It provides an opportunity to educate the community about the environmental impact of our consumption habits and the importance of making responsible choices.
While there may be an initial investment required for this change, the long-term savings in waste disposal and purchasing costs will outweigh it. We can reduce any interruptions and make sure the changeover goes smoothly by working with suppliers of substitute cups and bottles and putting in place an organized approach.
Your support and leadership in this endeavor would be invaluable. I look forward to discussing this further and working together for a more sustainable campus.
Thank you for considering this proposal.
Sincerely,
The Class of Year 9
